Contents

Module 1

	1. A girl's job? A boy's job?	stories	4
	2. Amazing jobs	magazine articles	5
Jobs	3. Exploring the world of jobs	leaflets	6
	4. Meeting my idol	e-mails	7
	5. Love without borders	interviews	8–9

Module 2

	6. Typhoon Emma	charts	10
	7. Earthquake cannot shatter our hope	blog entries	11
Love and care	8. Drought in Somalia	news reports	12
	9. Poor-rich Banquet	posters	13
	10. Hope to see you there	letters	14–15

Module 3

	11. No longer lonely	book covers	16
F	12. We love films	charts	17
Entertainment and leisure	13. Film reviews	reviews	18
anu icisuic	14. Perry the Country Mouse	contents pages	19
	15. Talking Puppets	book reports	20-21

Module 4

	16. We miss you, Grandma!	poems	22
	17. Happy Chinese New Year	conversations	23
Festivals	18. A visit to Sunshine Elderly Home	diary entries	24
	19. New Year around the world	magazine articles	25
	20. Colourful festivals	webpages	26-27





Somolo PG

Module 5

	21. Father of <i>Louis the Lion</i>	biographies	28
	22. What am I?	riddles	29
Writing fun	23. Little Writer Competition	posters	30
	24. The myth of Gorilla Mountain	myths	31
	25. The Golden Touch	fables	32–33

Module 6

	26. Dirty and smelly river		magazine articles	34
Saving our	27. Robot Daniel	(\$)	school newsletter articles	35
world	28. Walk for the Earth		event programmes	36
	29. A sad song from Nature		poems	37
	30. Stop destroying our home!		plays	38-39

Module 7

	31. Goodbye my best friends	personal recounts	40
	32. An islander	blog entries	41
Changes	33. Nice to see you again	e-mails	42
	34. Welcome our new principal	school newsletter articles	43
	35. I love you, Grandson!	letters	44–45

Module 8

	36 A big thank you	school newsletter articles	46
	37. Drawing can make a change	stories	47
School memories	38. Sorry, Mr. Tam	letters	48
	39. My best friend	personal recounts	49
	40. My farewell speech	speeches	50-51

5

15

20

Mark is reading a fable.

The Golden Touch

Once there lived a businessman. He always wanted to make more money. He lived in a large house with his wife and son.



He had a neighbour who was richer than him. The neighbour had a golden statue in his garden. In his house, the tables, chairs, cupboards and bookcases were all made of gold too. The businessman was jealous of his neighbour so he decided to make more money.

One day when the businessman went hunting in the forest, he shot a rabbit. Suddenly the injured rabbit begged, 10 'I'm a fairy. If you free me, I'll grant you one wish.'

'I want to turn everything I touch into gold,' said the businessman.

'No problem,' said the rabbit, 'but please think carefully. Don't regret it.'

'I won't regret it!' the businessman said loudly. Then the rabbit granted him the wish and disappeared. The businessman could not wait for a minute. He touched the tree next to him. It turned into gold at once. The businessman was shocked and could not believe it. Soon he rushed home and wished to tell his family the good news.

He ran as fast as a deer and arrived home. His wife and son came out to welcome him. He went to hug them. Oh no! They were turned into gold. They could not move or speak. The businessman lost all his loved ones. He looked at them and could not say a word.

Answer the questions.

1.	. In line 2, 'He always wanted to make more money.' means he was									
	A. cruel									
	B. wise									
	C. generous									
	O. greedy									



2.	In the neighbour's house, what was made of gold?											
	\bigcirc	Α.	the b	ooks			B.	the o	cups	£		
		C.	the f	urniture			D.	the e	electronic products	What kind of thing are tables, chairs, cupboards and		
3.	What did the businessman want for his wish?											
	\bigcirc	A. He wanted to turn everyone into gold.										
	\bigcirc	B. He wanted to turn his wife and son into gold.										
	\bigcirc	C.	He w	anted to have	the p	power to tu	ırn tl	nings	into gold.			
	\bigcirc	D.	He w	anted to turn	himse	elf into gol	d.					
4.	Hov	v di	d the I	ousinessman f	eel w	hen he co	uld t	urn th	ne tree into gold?			
	\bigcirc	Α.	disap	opointed			\bigcirc	В.	surprised			
		C.	angr	у			\bigcirc	D.	worried			
5.	Who	at d	o you	think would ho	apper	n to the bus	sines	sma	n?			
	\bigcirc	Α.	He w	ould boast ab	out h	is wealth.	\bigcirc	В.	He would feel regre	et.		
	\bigcirc	C.	He w	ould buy a big	gger h	nouse.	\bigcirc	D.	He would feel over	joyed.		
6.	Who	at d	oes th	is fable teach	us?							
	\bigcirc	Α.	Don	t touch any go	ld.							
	\bigcirc	B.	Don	t believe in fair	ries.							
	\bigcirc	C.	Don	t make any wi	shes.							
	\bigcirc	D.	Don	t be greedy.								
191	guag	ie A	rts _									
				ct letters (A-D)	in the	e boxes to	form	simi	iles.			
				A. a kitten	В. (an ox (C. a c	leer	D. a tortoise			
(i) a	s fa	st as					\	e compares two things w	ith 'aa' or 'like'		
(ii) a:	s slo	ow as						ample:			
·					H				sweet <u>as</u> honey.			
(iii) st	ron	g like		Щ				veet <u>like</u> honey.			
(iv) weak like						<u></u>						

Date



The sea is singing sadly, sadly.	
Can you hear? Can you hear?	
Sharks are caught for their fins.	
Whales are killed for their meat.	
How helpless these giants feel	5
When humans want to satisfy their greed.	
The ice is crying loudly, loudly.	
It is breaking and melting	
Into the sea which is rising, rising.	
Polar bears have nowhere to stand on,	10
Nowhere they call home.	
Can you feel their heartbreak?	
Can you see their wounds we make?	
All around the Earth	
Nature is calling for help.	15

Answer the questions.

1.	Why do people kill whales?	2.	The ice becomes
	 A. They want to get their fins. 		A. harder
	B. They want to get their meat.		B. softer
	C. Whales are dangerous.		C. bigger
	O. Whales hurt people.		O. smaller
3.	Stanza 2 is mainly about	4.	What is the main message of this poem?
	A. polar bears' new homes		 A. Sea animals are dangerous.
	B. the crying animals		B. We can do nothing for sea animals
	C. rising temperature		\bigcirc C. We should stop harming Nature.
	D. falling temperature		D. We should find new homes for
			polar bears.